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Upcoming Events

February 5th - February 12th 
Valentines Day Candy Grams Sales

MONDAY FEBRUARY 10TH -6PM
CATHOLIC SCHOOL COUNCIL MEETING

 Friday February 14th  
PD DAY (no school) 

February 19th 
Community Mass - Chapel 

Monday February 24th 
Krispy Cream Fundraising Event

Welcome to semester 2 Gators. I trust that
you are renewed, refreshed, and excited to

get back to your studies and to the many
activities and clubs here at Goetz.    

 
On Thursday February 6, we will resume

with our weekly Campus Ministry meetings.
We have much to plan and pray for. I look
forward to seeing and meeting with you

once again, ready to serve our Gator
school community. Also, on Friday

February 7, we will be leading on retreat
our Catholic Leadership class for a day of
training workshops, leadership activities,

and fellowship.  We are so excited for our
new group of Catholic leaders in semester
2. As always, all are welcome to join us in
campus ministry team.  Welcome back! 

Blessings.  - Mr. Minardi 

Virtue of the

 Month

GREETINGS TO THE GOETZ COMMUNITY,

CONGRATULATIONS ON THE SUCCESSFUL SEMESTER BEHIND US!

LAST FRIDAY, WE BEGAN OUR SECOND SEMESTER OF THE

SCHOOL YEAR, AND WE ARE EXCITED FOR EVERYTHING THAT THIS

NEW TERM WILL BRING. THIS WEEK, WE ARE EXCITED TO BEGIN

OUR CELEBRATION OF BLACK HISTORY MONTH IN FEBRUARY AND

BEYOND WITH OUR THEME OF BLACK HISTORY 365: A LOOK BACK,

A LOOK WITHIN, A LOOK AHEAD. FROM AN ACADEMIC

PERSPECTIVE, FRIDAY WILL BE THE LAST DAY FOR STUDENTS TO

MAKE CHANGES TO THEIR TIMETABLE. AS WE LOOK TO WORK

TOWARDS A SUCCESSFUL SECOND SEMESTER, STUDENTS WILL

SEE A RENEWED COMMITMENT TO UNIFORM ENFORCEMENT AS

WELL AS REINFORCING THE NEED FOR A DILIGENT WORK ETHIC

AND IMPROVED ATTENDANCE THROUGH GRADE ASSEMBLIES,

ANNOUNCEMENTS, CLASSROOM VISITS, AND CONSEQUENCES, IF

NECESSARY.

I WOULD ALSO LIKE TO REMIND EVERYONE THAT AN INVITATION

WAS SENT TO OUR PARENT COMMUNITY LAST WEEK FOR OUR

UPCOMING CATHOLIC SCHOOL COUNCIL MEETING THAT IS

SCHEDULED FOR MONDAY, FEBRUARY 10TH AT 6PM IN THE

LIBRARY. WE HOPE YOU CAN JOIN US. HAVE A WONDERFUL WEEK

AHEAD AND GOD BLESS! - MS. ALLEGRETTO


